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Dear Neighbor:

In my newsletter this moath, you'll find an update on my legislative work and some important issues, including
information about how to protect your personal data in the wake of the Equifax data breach and an overview of
the state constitutional convention, which will be up for a vote this Election Day. Tuesday. November Tth and will
appear on the back of your ballot.

Many polling places changed this year, and I strongly encourage you to verify the location of your poll site prior to
Election Day by visiting www.nyc.pollsitelocator.com, or by calling the Board of Elections at 212-886-2100. If you
have any problems voting in this year’s election, ['d be interested to know.

Contact me at 212-633-8052 or hoylman &nysenate gov on this or any other concems or ideas you want to share.

Keep in mind that I can assist you with matters such as housing, healthcare, and benchits/entitlements, as well as help
you resolve problems with government agencies. I'm here to help!

| look forward to heaning from you.

Best regards,

Brad Hoylman
State Senator
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